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Dear Families 
  
We are delighted to let you know that from September 2023, students will be completing their Science homework 
on the online learning platform Seneca.  Science homework will be set each week and students will have one week 
to complete the tasks. 
  
The homework will be based on content from previous topics so that students can keep practising the skills they 
have learned.  The questions are designed to be achievable whilst offering the stretch that learners need to make 
progress. 
  
How to complete Seneca 
  
Students will be provided with a class code which allows them to join their teachers class.  They will then be set one 
assignment every week.  Teachers will show students in class how to log in and use the site.  Some classes may 
occasionally be set extra paper homework relevant to the topic they are currently learning.  Their teacher will direct 
the students to record this in their planners. 
  
Support 
  
Seneca provides some information for students to read that supports them to learn the answers to the questions.  
Students can make notes to write down the key words to help them on questions they are getting wrong, and to 
record the correct spellings. 
  
Computer access 
  
Students can complete their homework on phones or devices at home or computers in the Learning Bubble 
homework club any afternoon after school.  There will also be members of staff available to support students further 
if they need it. 
  
100% completion 
  
Homework is not marked as complete until all the questions have been completed, so starting early is key to finishing 
before the deadline.  If your child needs any help, please encourage them to go to the Learning Bubble, speak to 
their teacher or send them an email. 
  
Thank you in advance for your support.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email me 
abrierley1@dixonsua.com. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
AM Brierley 

 
Mrs AM Brierley 
Head of Science 


